
 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Michael Fisher Chairman 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Jared Roth 

Jason Watkins 

Andy Mink 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

Michael Fisher 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   7:30 a.m. 

 

Director of Religious Education 

Jenessa Fisher 

Email:stjosepheastonreligoused@gmail.

com 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:15 a.m. 

 

 Mission Statement 
  Rooted in Faith, Focused on Christ 

Inspiring worship, nourishing souls  
and serving our community through 
the beauty and Traditions of our    
Roman Catholic Faith 

P.O. Box 197  107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443  Phone: 816-473-2011 

Parish Email: stjosepheaston@gmail.com  Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                                                           July 14th, 2024 
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 Weekend Collection 

               July 7th, 2024 

 

 

Envelopes:   $             3,900.00    

Plate:    $                      282.00 

Total Parish:   $                   4,182.00 

  

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2023- June 30, 2024 

 

July-to-Date:      $        4,182.00  

July Budget                     $                  7,856.00            

Year-to-Date:                $                 4,182.00                     

Year Budget                     $              100,616.00 

           

     Thank You  for your continued support  

     

 

 

Sunday         July 14th 

7:30a.m.       Rose Ann West+ 

      By The West Girls 

                            

Sunday      July 21st 

7:30a.m.      Patty Culver+ 

      By Steve Culver 

       
Please remember in prayer those who have died. 

Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 
† Denotes Deceased 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

                Donut Sunday August 4th 

          Altar Society Meeting  August 4th 

           Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

            Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

    

 Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the    

month 

 

 

 

    

Elizabeth Bryant  July 14th 

Michael Curran  July 14th 

   Philemena Villoti     July 17th 

         Prayers Still Needed       

    Please continue to keep Father      

              Angelo in your prayers 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

     July 16th 
On July 16th the church celebrates the feast 

of Our Lady of Mount Carmel. The Church 

recognizes the Brown Scapular of Our Lady 

as a particular sign of acceptance of Mary as 

Mother. The feast celebrates the devotion 

that the Blessed Virgin Mary shows               

towards those who are devoted to her, and 

who signal that devotion by wearing the 

Brown Scapular.                                       

According to tradition, those who wear the 

scapular faithfully and remain devoted to the 

Blessed Virgin until death will be granted the 

grace of final perseverance and be delivered 

from Purgatory early.  

Father is bringing  Brown Scapular’s 

and Blessing them during Mass, for   

anyone that wishes to receive one. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

 Peter Vincent (Tim Weidmaier’s grandson)  Joseph  

Vogel,Fr.Angelo Bartulica,Stephen Crouse, Dan McLar-

ney, Ellis LaFollette, Jerry Ingle, Irene Schlup, Sister 

Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, RonKretzer, Jeanel Ad-

kins, Velma O’Brian, the elderly, and the chronically ill 

and their caregivers. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 

5067 WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE 

THE MEN OF OUR PARISH TO CON-

SIDER JOINING THE KNIGHTS OF    

COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS   FRATERNAL 

ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU THE OPPOR-

TUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITY 

AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE 

EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBER-

SHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET     INFOR-

MATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS 

IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

         

    July 14th 7:30 a.m.  

Greeters       Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors         Jim Ingle 

Counters       Paul & Jan Pottier 

                     

                      July 21st, 7:30 a.m. 

Greeters:      Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:         Scott Antle 

Counters:       Richard & Mary Ann 

     LaFollette 

                                      

                      July 28th 7:30a.m. 

Greeters:       Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:         Jordan Roth 

Counter:        Richard & Mary Ann 

                        LaFollette 

       

   
Pope Francis: We pray that the Sacrament 
of the Anointing of the Sick bestows the Lord’s 
strength to those who receive it and to their 
loved ones, and that it may become for every-
one an ever more visible sign of compassion 
and hope. 
  
Bishop Johnston: For those in positions of 
leadership, that they be guided by the Holy 
Spirit’s gifts of Wisdom, Counsel, and Courage 
to make good decisions for those for whom 
they are responsible, the common good, and 
the Kingdom of Heaven. 

 GOLDEN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

The Golden Wedding Anniversary Mass 

for those celebrating their 50th  Wedding 

Anniversary between Jan. 1, 2024 and Dec. 

31, 2024 will be celebrated at the Cathe-

dral of the Immaculate Conception, Kan-

sas City ,Sun., August 25, 2024 at 11:00am.  

The event is for the celebrating couples 

and their immediate family (limit of 10). 

Bishop James Johnston presiding. Please 

call Bobbi Aschwanden at  (816) 714-2324 

or aschwanden@diocesekcsj.org for 

more information and to give the names 

of the celebrating couple by  Thursday, 

August 8th. . 



As the 2024 Annual Catholic Appeal, “Giving in  
Love,” continues, we are grateful to the parish  
families who have already made their gift or  
pledge. For us to achieve our overall goal, it will  
require the active involvement and personal  
sacrifice of all members of our faith community.  
If you have not yet responded to the 2024  
Annual Catholic Appeal, please set aside a  
moment to prayerfully consider a gift or pledge  
amount that reflects your blessings. Your gift  
will help tremendously and, together with your  
fellow parishioners, will enable the diocese to  
provide essential pastoral, educational and  
human needs which covers 27 counties in  
Northern and Western Missouri. Thank you for  
your support.  

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victum of sexual abuse, or if you 

observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1 800 392 3738( if the victim is currently  under age of 18) contact your local law enforcement 

agency or call 911. 

2. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the Om-

budsman, at 816 812-2500 if the abuse involves a priest, deacon,   employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Whitney Ture-Francis, Victim Assistance Coordinator, at 816 392-0011or true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information  

“Making known the Truth,   
Goodness, and Beauty               

of Life in Christ” 

Children’s VBS at St. Joseph Catholic 
Church—Easton 

July 23, 24, 25, 26 

12:30 to 4:30 

Learn about the Faith, enjoy snacks, songs, 
and crafts, all under the leadership of the 

Filiae Labore Mariae Sisters. 

Spaces limited. Please fill out registration 
form in the back of church or call Madgelyn 
Gordon with any questions (816) 786-9434. 


